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I am providing a brief update in lieu of the EPAC meeting this week. 
 

• We closed the bond financing on May 25th and commenced construction on May 26th. 
Please talk a look at the site when you have a chance; there has been a lot of progress 
already. 

 
• We modified the dual ribbon cutting/groundbreaking celebration. Festivities on July 19th 

will be held at the Community Center at The Green at West Village. Immediately preceding 
the event, we will invite a few folks to take groundbreaking photos at Orchard Park to share 
with the media and the attendees at The Green. We chose to limit the activities at Orchard 
Park due to logistical issues (conflict with ongoing construction, difficulty in transporting 
people from West Village to Orchard Park). We will plan on a bigger event at Orchard Park 
when the project is complete and ready to open. 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
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